Corporativo Lanix S.A. de C.V.
Carretera Internacional Hermosillo-Nogales Km 8.5,Hermosillo Sonora, Mexico

Date: September 15, 2017

Subject: Reply to post market surveillance for FCC ID: ZC41L.1300

We, Corporativo Lanix S.A. de C.V, as the applicant , hereby declare that we are fully

responsible for the declaration below:

Product: mobile phone, brand name: Lanix, model name: Ilium L1300
FCC ID: ZC4L.1300

1. We have never imported Ilium L1300 to US and have not sold it to US;
2. in future,we will never import it to US and will not sold it to US;

3. we will not use Ilium L1300 FCC reports and FCC certificates to apply for IA(international
apporval);

4. we accept that FCC cancel the FCC ID “ZC4L1300”
(TC316771/TC340317/TC749430/TC774595).

Sincerely,

OL

Oscar Guzman

Corporativo Lanix S.A. de C.V.
Tel.: 526621090800

E-mail: oguzman@]lanix.com




